
From: Campbell, Michael
Sent: 3/21/2013 2:34:03 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: I'm in SLO 

No worries, bro. Keep an eye on that rad meter!

On Mar 21,2013, at 2:25 PM, "Dietz, Sidney" <SBD4@pge.com> wrote:

> Will call in am.
>
>
> Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.
>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacv/customer/
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